
 

 

 

 

The University of Glasgow, charity number SC004401 

Furen International School  
345 Old Nelson Road  
Singapore 758692 
 
 
12 October 2018 

 

Acceptance of predictive grades 

 

Dear Principal of Furen International School, 

 

The University of Glasgow is pleased to confirm that we are able to accept A-level predictive grades from Furen 
International School. Students whose predictive grades meet our entry requirement will be issued a conditional 
offer letter until we received the final grades. Please do note that certain programmes may require additional 
mandatory requirements and entry requirement differ from one programme to another.  

Full undergraduate programme requirements can be viewed in the link below: 
https://www.gla.ac.uk/undergraduate/degrees/ 

Should there be any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the University for more information. 

 
Thank you. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
Ms. Sophia Lee 
Regional Manager (South East Asia)  
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